CONSTRUGTION

Dear Chairperson Julia Lynn and Committee Members:

On behalf of Key Construction Inc. and its 130 employees | would like to
encourage you fo support Senate Bill 212 (State OSHA Plan). Key Construction
had an opportunity to work with the Area Director of the Wyoming State OSHA

Plan.

We were pleased to see the Wyoming State OSHA Area Director has the same
goals as Key Construction. The goals are to provide ail Key Construction workers
and our Subcontractor workers with a safe environment in which to work that is

injury free.

Key Construction Inc. believes that the State of Kansas should become the next
state to have our own State OSHA Plan. Therefore: we encourage you to pass
the Senate Bill 212.

Thank you,

i

Marvin Swayne
Corporate Safety Director
Key Construction Inc.
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